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pPICKLEBALL
Hello RDPC Members!

We are pleased to announce the facility crews have been working diligently at preparing
the courts this week for the 2024 Outdoor Pickleball Season for the Red Deer Pickleball
Club courts at Motorworks Field.

The courts will be available for RDPC Members Thursday April 25th, 2024, at 6:00
PM

Members only are welcome to utilize the courts at Motorworks Field the schedule is as
follows:

e Thursday April 25th @ at 6m till 9:00pm

e Friday April 26th 9:00 AM - 9:00 PM Thru Tuesday April 30th 9:00am-9:00PM

Schedule of play will be Drop -in Open Play Only for April 25th to April 30th

No court Reserve available

Note: Members Only i.e. paid up 2024 members (no guests, visitors, or past members).

The courts will officially open to Members and Non-Members on May 1st

Courts will be Open May 1st 9:00 AM - 9:00 PM

Schedule to be available on RDPC Website further details to follow on or before May 1st
The ability to reserve courts will be available as of May 1st

From May 1st to May 12th the courts will be open for Drop-in to Members and Non-
Members.

There will be no drop-in fee for non-members until Monday May 13th.
Non-Member drop in for 2024 outdoor season is $15 Effective May 13th

Along with this announcement comes a request for Court Monitors. We will need people
each morning to unlock the gate & washrooms etc. each morning and lock up evening.
The shifts will be 2-3 hrs for morning and evening shifts.

Please contact: Bill Warmington to sign up as a Court Monitor

Have a great weekend!
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